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I oppose SB 1154. Oregon government does not have the manpower to monitor 

quality and quantity of private wells. This is just another government overreach ploy 

to control private wells. Stop the government grab and let Oregonians live peacefully. 

We pay our taxes.  We paid out of our own pockets to drill our wells and we pay out 

of our own pockets to maintain our wells. Many of us small farmers supplement 

Oregon’s food needs by raising livestock for meat, milk, eggs, etc.  The more 

restrictions placed upon private landowners, the less these same landowners will be 

able to keep Oregon clean and green. 


